
 

Dates for your diary: 

26.09.23 Tag rugby festival year 5 and 6. 

29.09.23 Teesside Hospice coffee morning in the school hall – all 

welcome, please bring some cakes if you can. 

4.10.23 Flu vaccinations – email has been sent about this, please 

sign up if you want your child to take part. 

2.10.23 Year 6 swimming begins for two weeks 

2.10.23 Year 3 to the Mining museum 

5.10.23 Y6 trip to Eden Camp 

10.10.23 Hello yellow day – mental health awareness day – please 

wear yellow (only one item, don’t buy anything new) and donate 

to this amazing charity. 

11.10.23 school photograph day – smile please!  We will invite 

babies of siblings in at the beginning of the day for photographs 

with older siblings in school. 

19.10.23 Harvest festival in St Mark’s church 10.00am – all 

welcome. 

24.10.23 Halloween disco 

27.10.23 Free dress day – no money donation please, instead 

could we ask for a bottle or chocolate for our future PTA events. 

 

 

 

 

Head’s Lines 
 

 

Friday 22nd September 2023  

CAR PARK 

We have noticed a few parents coming into the 

carpark to collect their children from the after 

school club.  The car park is not for parents to use, 

please use the parking opposite the school site.  

Thank you for your co-operation with this. 

NUT free school 

Just a reminder that we are a nut free school.  

Children are coming into school with cereal 

bars that contain nuts.  We have a number of 

serious nut allergies in school and being around 

nuts could be fatal for them.  

Please ensure that packed lunches or snacks 

are free of nuts. 

Attendance 

Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this academic year.  

We will monitor all children’s attendance as children who are in 

school, learn more and are more equipped for life-long 

experiences.  This week’s attendance is as follows: 

Reception  91% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2  98% 

Year 3  99% 

Year 4 97% 

Year 5 98% 

Year 6 A 97% 

Year 6 B 94% 

 

Issue: 3 

PTA events 

Teesside Hospice coffee morning – please can you 

help us make this a real success by baking/donating 

some cakes for us to sell – Friday 29th September 

8.45am in the school hall. 

Halloween disco – Tuesday 24th October – times 

and details will follow shortly. 

Nerf party – Friday 10th November 3.30pm-4.40pm 

and 4.30pm-5.30pm 

Christmas craft night – Tuesday 5th December – 

6pm – pottery painting, wreath making and needle 

felt. 

PTA also offer a 100 club that you can buy a 

number for. 

We also have a number of recycling options in the 

front entrance – pringles, printer cartridges – all of 

these raise money for the school, alongside the 

clothes recycle in the car park. 

Thank you for your support. 

 


